
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BOROUGH OF METUCHEN 

PLANNING BOARD 

 LEGAL NOTICE 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Please take notice that the meeting scheduled for the Metuchen Planning Board to 

be held at 7:30 p.m., Thursday, April 4, 2024 in the Council Chambers of Borough 

Hall, 500 Main Street, Metuchen, NJ 08840, has been cancelled. 

 

        

       Joanna Roberts   

       Planning Board Secretary 

 

 


